

Meeting 2017 September 11

COUNCIL REPORT

SUSTAINABLE CITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: UPDATE ON THE BURNABY HEALTHIER COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP FOR 2016-17

RECOMMENDATIONS:

- 1. THAT this report be received for the information of Council.
- 2. THAT a copy of this report be forwarded to Dr. Aamir Bharmal, Medical Health Officer for Burnaby, Ms. Sheila Finamore, Executive Director, Burnaby Health Services, Ms. Baljinder Narang, School Trustee, Burnaby Board of Education, and Dr. Davidicus Wong, Burnaby Division of Family Practice.

REPORT

The Sustainable City Advisory Committee, at its meeting held on 2017 September 06, received and adopted the <u>attached</u> report providing an update on the initiatives of the Burnaby Healthier Community Partnership for 2016-17.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor S. Dhaliwal Chair

Copied to: City Manager

Director Planning and Building

Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Director Engineering Director Finance Chief Librarian